


Central Hawke’s Bay Consumer Power Trust Ownership Review 2024

According to the Trust Deed, every five years CHBCPT Trustees must review the ownership options and present
the review to consumers. The review analyses the performance of the Trust to date, and discusses the
advantages and disadvantages of other ownership options. You can read the review, prepared by PwC
Consulting, and the various ownership options on the pages below. 

In 1992 the directors of the former Central Hawke’s Bay Power Board consulted the community about ownership
and shareholding options for Central Hawke’s Bay’s local electricity network company, Centralines Limited. The
local response favoured trust ownership, so in 1993 a trust was formed to hold the shares. Today, all the shares in
Centralines are held by the Central Hawke’s Bay Consumer Power Trust (CHBCPT) for the benefit of electricity
consumers in Central Hawke’s Bay. 

The CHBCPT is seeking the public’s views about the future of Centralines ownership. Based on
public support of the trust model as shown in previous ownership reviews, and on Centralines’

Board’s unanimous support of the trust model, the Trust is unanimously in favour of Centralines
remaining in Trust ownership (status quo). However, no decision will be taken until the views

of the public have been considered and the public consultation period has concluded. 

Information on making a submission can be found on the Centralines website at:
www.centralines.co.nz 
























































































